Arrowood Homeowners Association

P O Box 1836

Manassas, VA 20108

Board of Directors Monthly Meeting

November 2, 2003        7:30 p.m.

Buckhall Fire Department

Attendees:  Karen Moyer/ Melissa Hawkes/ Brenda VanPelt/ Mike Mabry/ Don Markel/ Krista Miller/ Karthryn Scott.

· Meeting called to order @ 7:35 p.m.

· Previous Meeting Minutes for July and October approved with a correction to October Minutes. ( Instead of J D Lawn Service installing bat houses they installed Mutt Mitts)

· New Business:  ARC – 1 application submitted. ARC decided to keep a log of disclosure pkg.  being processed.  

· The Board received a letter from a Community Member about Commercial Vehicles on our streets. 

· Beautification Comm.- Mutt Mitts are up and are being used.

· Neighborhood Watch – we will have an article in the next newsletter.

· Social Comm. – Fun Fair went well. Holiday Potluck Dinner at the next meeting. RSVP to Karen.

· Updates on the Back Entrance -  The contact lady at the County Office retired, so now it has been assigned to another person who has changed their mind of location of the wall.  We are now waiting to hear info.

· Discussion regarding cleanup of file – need to set up another date.

· Playground Equipment – New bolts were purchased and installed.

· County Counter – They were out to check the Signal Hill/Lindenwood courner. We have received no information from County yet.

· Community Time – Asked about adding an additional sign at the playground. ( Children at Play).The Board will check with the County.

· Meeting adjourned @ 9:08 p.m.   

